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Attendance for the week beginning 23.01.23 

Y2M 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec P 97% Expected Attendance 

Y6Ke 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec M, Y2F, Y3M 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3K, Y4H 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D, Y5D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y5C 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y6Ki 90% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates – Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery RecP RecM Y1C Y1D Y2F Y2M 

Penelope Destiny Ava-Mae Ollie Lillie George Elliot 

Luca George Riley Kaiden Noah Abby Oliver 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6Ki 

Isobel Freddie Cayson Jake Sarah-Jane Matthew Kady 

Amber Noa-Lee Kian Ada-May Jenson Lillie Toby 

Diary Dates  

• 06 – 10.02.23 – Children’s Mental Health Week 

• 07.02.23 – Safer Internet Day 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 

• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 

• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 

• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 

• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

Today we celebrated NSPCC  

Number day by taking part in 

a range of number games including 

Snakes and Ladders, Number Puzzle 

Code, Times Table Rockstar’s, building 

objects focusing on a set number and also 

taking the opportunity to highlight why we 

have the NSPCC and how the 

organisation can help to keep us safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3 K Multisport Event – Alfreton 

Yesterday our Year 3 children went to  

a multi-sports event set up by Qualitas  

at Alfreton Leisure Centre. Our children had an 

amazing time and Miss Myers reported how proud she 

was of the children’s behaviour and their resilience 

when working alongside a number of schools (Tour Y 3 

teachers swapped classes for the event as Mr 

Knightley took Y3 M swimming as we need a male for 

the boys changing rooms). 

 

  

Coffee Morning 

Mrs Denovan will be holding a  

coffee morning on Thursday 9th  

February.  

 

Parents Evening 

On Tuesday 14th February and  

Thursday 16th February we will be 

holding parents ‘evenings. 

 

Teachers will be available at the end of 

the day from Monday (6th February) with 

the sign-up sheets (we are doing it this way 

again as we are still unable to use 

ParentMail). Reception will be holding 

parents’ evening a little differently and will 

be letting parents know through class dojo. 

 

 

 

 

Football Match 

Well done to our NWPNA football 

team who played against Park  

House. They all played a fantastic 

Game, and despite losing 5-3, David, 

Isaac and Kiera scored our 3 fantastic 

goals! Thank you to staff who supported 

the game. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your Table Top donations so far.  

The donations are amazing, keep them coming! 

 


